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Firstly, we have all had a truly terrible week of power 
supply problems as the wind and the rain emphasises the 
fragility of our infrastructure. Last Monday we sent our 
petition to the MD of KPLC in Nairobi and also to Senior 
KPLC managers at County and Regional level. We then 
had lots of interactions with several of them including with 
the MD in Nairobi. He is very keen that all outages are 
recorded on the KPLC app and so whenever possible 
please do that as well as reporting on this forum. I tried to 
get a face to face meeting with him in Nairobi but he 
referred us to the people on the ground. He has 
nominated an engineer to oversee what needs to be done 
to correct our situation and we will engage with him to try 
and work through the issues. They are focussing on getting 
the infrastructure working properly before they will talk 
about a Watamu based van and crew. Needless to say we 
will keep pursuing this. 
 


